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Memorandum 
 
To:   Patrick Lennberg, DRMS 
From:  Rob Zuber, DRMS 
Cc:  Amy Eschberger and Jared Ebert, DRMS 
Date:  June 11, 2025 
Subject: TR-03 for Bennett Pit (File No. M-2016-085);  

Review of adequacy response and spillway design 
 
I reviewed the operator’s adequacy response for TR-03 for the Bennett Pit, per your request. 
 
Based on my review and our phone conversation with the operator and his consultant, I do 
not have any additional adequacy items.  The analysis for the spillway design is adequate. 
 
Also, I think that it is important that the operator follows the plan to fill the reservoir with 
water in a timely manner as they stated in our meeting.  Please ensure that they have 
committed to this in their permit. 
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